
 

No 608 SQUADRON, AAFC 
Recruiting now! 

No 608 Squadron was formed on 4 December 1951 as ‘No 8 Flight’ of the South Australia Squadron, Air Training 
Corps. It has carried the title No 608 (Town of Gawler) Squadron since 29 November 2011, when it was granted the 
Freedom of Entry to the Town of Gawler. The Squadron provides learning, leadership and development opportunities for 
youth from the Willaston-Gawler region. 

No 608 Squadron parades on Friday nights during school terms, between 6.30 and 10 pm. 

There now exists an opportunity for new members aged from 12 and 9 months, and under 16, to join the squadron. There 
will be an information night at the depot on Friday 16 February starting at 6 pm. 

Potential future cadets, and adults interested in joining as staff, should email: co.608sqn@aafc.org.au 
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